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supplementary time.
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read. Just invest tiny grow old to door this on-line message users/264 as without difficulty as evaluation them
wherever you are now.

Contraception: Your Questions Answered John Guillebaud
2017-06-16 From reviews of the previous edition:
‘Provides a wealth of information ... graphically
illustrates the need for practitioners to be thoroughly
knowledgeable.’ Toni Belfield, Director of Information,
Family Planning Association. The world’s population is
increasing dramatically. At levels over 7 billion,
rising annually by over 83 million (with births
outstripping deaths by a factor of c. 2.4) the toll this
imbalance takes on the environment, developing economies
and resources (healthcare, education, rates of poverty)
and the lives of women in the poorer parts of the world
is increasingly unsustainable. Even in the developed
world there is still an unacceptably high rate of
unplanned pregnancies, demonstrating that appropriate
education at both local and global levels about the full
range of available contraception is essential. Using a
highly accessible question-and-answer format, John
Guillebaud and Anne MacGregor seek to ensure everything
needed for good family planning practice is here in this
book. Now in its seventh edition and online via
ExpertConsult, Contraception: Your Questions Answered
remains the market-leading, one-stop resource for family
planning professionals worldwide. Question and answer
format Important information boxes Unwanted side effects
boxes Frequent patient questions at the end of relevant
chapters Management advice Follow-up advice Intermittent
quizzes for CPD portfolio purposes Now on ExpertConsult
IT Manager's Handbook Bill Holtsnider 2012 "This book
provides a practical reference that you will return to
again and again in an ever-changing corporate
environment where the demands on IT continue to
increase. Make your first 100 days really count with the
fundamental principles and core concepts critical to
your success as a new IT Manager outlined in this
valuable resource. The book also discusses how to work
with your customers, manage your budget, develop an
overall IT strategy and demonstrate the value of IT to
the company"-The Control of Drugs and Drug Users Ross Coomber
1998-01-16 Informed debate on how, why, or even if,
drugs and those that use them should be controlled needs
an insight into the background of such controls, how
effective they have been and what reasonable
alternatives there may be. This book seeks to provide
such an insight. Reviewing important aspects of past and
current drug control policies in Britain and America,
the international compliment of expert contributors seek
to explore the rationality of the reasoning which
produced the initial controls, the continuing relevance
of those currently employed, and provide alternative
scenarios for future policy.
Windows XP Timesaving Techniques For Dummies Woody
Leonhard 2005-01-28 Computers were supposed to save us
time, but Windows XP users knowhow often the opposite
seems to be true. What if you could get alist of
shortcuts that would save you time every single
day?Windows XP Timesaving Techniques For Dummies, 2nd
Editionincludes 70 of them, great tips and tricks that
make Windows workfaster, more reliably, and more like
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the way you work. Collected and tested by Windows guru
Woody Leonhard, thesetimesavers are organized into
groups of related tasks so you canquickly find the ones
that will help you at any given time. You canset up your
desktop and launch your programs in the way that
makessense for you, take back control of the Internet
and e-mail, manageyour music and visual media, and
protect your system in a fewsimple steps. You’ll find
no-nonsense advice on Eliminating irritating programs
that start automatically Speeding up the restart or
shutdown process Streamlining searches, the Start menu,
and Outlook Express Strengthening your firewall and
zapping scumware Adjusting your monitor to reduce
eyestrain Reducing download time for photos Enhancing
the performance of your network Making online shopping
faster as well as safer Scheduling maintenance chores to
run while you sleep From the most basic to somewhat
advanced tricks designed forpower users, this grocery
list of timesavers has something forevery Windows XP
user— including you!
Therapist's Guide to Evidence-Based Relapse Prevention
Katie A. Witkiewitz 2011-04-28 Describes the evidencebased approaches to preventing relapse of major mental
and substance-related disorders. Therapist's Guide to
Evidence-based Relapse Prevention combines the
theoretical rationale, empirical data, and the practical
"how-to" for intervention programs. The first section
will serve to describe the cognitive-behavioral model of
relapse and provide a general introduction to relapse
prevention techniques. While Section II will focus on
specific problem areas, Section III will focus on
diverse populations and treatment settings. Incorporates
theoretical and empirical support Provides step-by-step
strategies for implementing relapse prevention
techniques Includes case studies that describe
application of relapse prevention techniques
Ubuntu Unleashed 2015 Edition Matthew Helmke 2014-11-17
Ubuntu Unleashed 2015 Edition is filled with unique and
advanced information for everyone who wants to make the
most of the Linux-based Ubuntu operating system. This
new edition has been thoroughly revised and updated by a
long-time Ubuntu community leader to reflect the
exciting new Ubuntu 14.10 while including tons of
information that will continue to apply to future
editions. Former Ubuntu Forum administrator Matthew
Helmke covers all you need to know about Ubuntu 14.10
installation, configuration, productivity, multimedia,
development, system administration, server operations,
networking, virtualization, security, DevOps, and
more–including intermediate-to-advanced techniques you
won’t find in any other book. Helmke presents up-to-theminute introductions to Ubuntu’s key productivity and
Web development tools, programming languages, hardware
support, and more. You’ll find new or improved coverage
of Ubuntu’s Unity interface, various types of servers,
software repositories, database options, virtualization
and cloud services, development tools, monitoring,
troubleshooting, Ubuntu’s push into mobile and other
touch screen devices, and much more. Detailed
information on how to… Configure and customize the Unity
desktop Get started with multimedia and productivity
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applications, including LibreOffice Manage Linux
services, users, and software packages Administer and
run Ubuntu from the command line Automate tasks and use
shell scripting Provide secure remote access and
configure a secure VPN Manage kernels and modules
Administer file, print, email, proxy, LDAP, DNS, and
HTTP servers (Apache, Nginx, or alternatives) Learn
about new options for managing large numbers of servers
Work with databases (both SQL and the newest NoSQL
alternatives) Get started with virtualization Build a
private cloud with Juju and Charms Learn the basics
about popular programming languages including Python,
PHP, Perl, and new alternatives such as Go and Rust
Learn about Ubuntu’s work toward usability on touchscreen and phone devices Ubuntu 14.10 on DVD DVD
includes the full Ubuntu 14.10 distribution for 64 bit
computers (most desktop and notebooks systems today) as
well as the complete LibreOffice office suite and
hundreds of additional programs and utilities. Free Kick
Start Chapter! Purchase this book and receive a free
Ubuntu 15.04 Kick Start chapter after Ubuntu 15.04 is
released. See inside back cover for details
Case Studies on Digital Government Rocheleau, Bruce
2007-02-28 "This book includes cases from local, state,
Federal, and international governments, covering a wide
variety of technologies such as geographic information
systems, enterprise resource planning, Web-based
customer response systems, and cross-agency shared
systems, among others. The practitioners' in-depth
knowledge brings a reality to the cases that readers
will find stimulating as well as instructive"--Provided
by publisher.
Foundations of CentOS Linux Chivas Sicam 2010-01-08 You
need to maintain clients, servers and networks, while
acquiring new skills. Foundations of Cent OS Linux:
Enterprise Linux On the Cheap covers a free,
unencumbered Linux operating system within the Red Hat
lineage, but it does not assume you have a Red Hat
Enterprise Linux license. Now you can learn CentOS
Linux, the most powerful and popular of all Red Hat
clones, keep maintaining your network at work, and
become an Red Hat Certified Engineer, all just for the
cost of this book. Introduces CentOS Linux and Fedora
clients as equals to Red Hat Enterprise Linux Sets up
CentOS as a secure, high–performance web services back
end Prepares you for the RHCE examination, but does not
assume an RHEL installation
Computer Performance Evaluation Users Group (CPEUG)
Computer Performance Evaluation Users Group. Meeting
1980
Slow Cities Paul Tranter 2020-06-18 Slow Cities:
Conquering Our Speed Addiction for Health and
Sustainability demonstrates, counterintuitively, that
reducing the speed of travel within cities saves time
for residents and creates more sustainable, liveable,
prosperous and healthy environments. This book examines
the ways individuals and societies became dependent on
transport modes that required investment in speed. Using
research from multiple disciplinary perspectives, the
book demonstrates ways in which human, economic and
environmental health are improved with a slowing of city
transport. It identifies effective methods, strategies
and policies for decreasing the speed of motorised
traffic and encouraging a modal shift to walking,
cycling and public transport. This book also offers a
holistic assessment of the impact of speed on daily
behaviours and life choices, and shows how a move to
slow down will - perhaps surprisingly - increase
accessibility to the city services and activities that
support healthy, sustainable lives and cities. Includes
cases from cities in North and South America, Europe,
Asia, Africa and Australasia Uses evidence-based
research to support arguments about the benefits of
slowing city transport Adopts a broad view of health,
including the health of individuals, neighbourhoods and
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communities as well as economic health and environmental
health Includes text boxes, diagrams and photos
illustrating the slowing of transport in cities
throughout the world, and a list of references including
both academic sources and valuable websites
Electronic Government: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools,
and Applications Anttiroiko, Ari-Veikko 2008-03-31
Provides research on e-government and its implications
within the global context. Covers topics such as digital
government, electronic justice, government-togovernment, information policy, and cyber-infrastructure
research and methodologies.
Laws, Joint Resolutions, and Memorials, Passed at the
... Session of the Legislative Assembly of the State of
Nebraska Nebraska 1895 Includes adjourned and
extraordinary sessions with varying titles.
MCTS: Microsoft Exchange Server 2007 Configuration Study
Guide Will Schmied 2007-09-24 This comprehensive book
prepares you for Microsoft′s new certification, MCTS:
Microsoft Exchange Server 2007. Exam 70–236 serves as
both the single exam requirement for achieving the MCTS
designation as well as the entry exam for the MCITP
certification for Exchange Server 2007. Inside, you′ll
find the practical and in–depth instruction you need,
including full coverage of all exam objectives,
practical hands–on exercises, real–world scenarios,
challenging review questions, and more. The book
includes a CD with advanced testing software and
electronic flashcards. For Instructors: Teaching
supplements are available for this title.
Trusted Data, revised and expanded edition Thomas
Hardjono 2019-11-12 How to create an Internet of Trusted
Data in which insights from data can be extracted
without collecting, holding, or revealing the underlying
data. Trusted Data describes a data architecture that
places humans and their societal values at the center of
the discussion. By involving people from all parts of
the ecosystem of information, this new approach allows
us to realize the benefits of data-driven algorithmic
decision making while minimizing the risks and
unintended consequences. It proposes a software
architecture and legal framework for an Internet of
Trusted Data that provides safe, secure access for
everyone and protects against bias, unfairness, and
other unintended effects. This approach addresses issues
of data privacy, security, ownership, and trust by
allowing insights to be extracted from data held by
different people, companies, or governments without
collecting, holding, or revealing the underlying data.
The software architecture, called Open Algorithms, or
OPAL, sends algorithms to databases rather than copying
or sharing data. The data is protected by existing
firewalls; only encrypted results are shared. Data never
leaves its repository. A higher security architecture,
ENIGMA, built on OPAL, is fully encrypted. Contributors
Michiel Bakker, Yves-Alexandre de Montjoye, Daniel
Greenwood, Thomas Hardjoni, Jake Kendall, Cameron Kerry,
Bruno Lepri, Alexander Lipton, Takeo Nishikata,
Alejandro Noriega-Campero, Nuria Oliver, Alex Pentland,
David L. Shrier, Jacopo Staiano, Guy Zyskind An MIT
Connection Science and Engineering Book
Auditory Prostheses Fan-Gang Zeng 2011-09-15 Cochlear
implants are currently the standard treatment for
profound sensorineural hearing loss. In the last decade,
advances in auditory science and technology have not
only greatly expanded the utility of electric
stimulation to other parts of the auditory nervous
system in addition to the cochlea, but have also
demonstrated drastic changes in the brain in responses
to electric stimulation, including changes in language
development and music perception. Volume 20 of SHAR
focused on basic science and technology underlying the
cochlear implant. However, due to the newness of the
ideas and technology, the volume did not cover any
emerging applications such as bilateral cochlear
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implants, combined acoustic-electric stimulation, and
other types of auditory prostheses, nor did it review
brain plasticity in responses to electric stimulation
and its perceptual and language consequences. This
proposed volume takes off from Volume 20, and expands
the examination of implants into new and highly exciting
areas. This edited book starts with an overview and
introduction by Dr. Fan-Gang Zeng. Chapters 2-9 cover
technological development and the advances in treating
the full spectrum of ear disorders in the last ten
years. Chapters 10-15 discuss brain responses to
electric stimulation and their perceptual impact. This
volume is particularly exciting because there have been
quantum leap from the traditional technology discussed
in Volume 20. Thus, this volume is timely and will be of
real importance to the SHAR audience.
Android Tablets For Dummies Dan Gookin 2015-08-03 Learn
all you need to know about your Android tablet in one
quick and easy reference! It′s not a computer and it′s
not a smartphone so what in the world is it? Whether
you′re new to Android or new to tablets altogether,
you′re about to experience mobile computing like never
before with this fun, full–color guide! Inside, longtime
and bestselling author Dan Gookin walks you through
setting up your Android tablet, navigating the
interface, browsing the web, setting up email,
connecting to social media, finding plenty of apps,
music, books, and movies to indulge your interests and
so much more. No matter which Android tablet tickles
your fancy, this hands–on, friendly guide takes the
intimidation out of the technology and arms you with the
confidence and know–how to make the most of your new
device. Covering the features native to all Android
tablets, as well as model–specific guidance, this new
edition of Android Tablets For Dummies will have you
customizing your tablet, connecting with WiFi, and
choosing the right apps like a pro in no time. Set up
your tablet, configure the home screen, and get
connected Surf the web, use email, text and video chat,
and keep in touch with social media Have fun with
photos, videos, games, eBooks, music, and movies Get up
and running with the new Lollipop OS If you′re eager to
learn the ins and outs of your Android device but don′t
want to spend hours pulling your hair out trying to
figure things out this go–to guide has you covered.
Complex Systems Design & Management Marc Aiguier
2012-10-19 This book contains all refereed papers that
were accepted to the third edition of the « Complex
Systems Design & Management » (CSD&M 2012) international
conference that took place in Paris (France) from
December 12-14, 2012. (Website:
http://www.csdm2012.csdm.fr) These proceedings cover the
most recent trends in the emerging field of complex
systems sciences & practices from an industrial and
academic perspective, including the main industrial
domains (transport, defense & security, electronics,
energy & environment, e-services), scientific &
technical topics (systems fundamentals, systems
architecture& engineering, systems metrics & quality,
systemic tools) and system types (transportation
systems, embedded systems, software & information
systems, systems of systems, artificial ecosystems). The
CSD&M 2012 conference is organized under the guidance of
the CESAMES non-profit organization
(http://www.cesames.net).
Professional WordPress Brad Williams 2012-12-17 The
highly praised resource returns with updated content,
examples, and code downloads WordPress is the most
popular self-hosted open source website software in use
today, and the latest version makes it even simpler to
operate. Packed with real-world examples for load
balancing and multiusers, this esteemed resource
replaces some of the more basic material with more
advanced content. Every single chapter has been reworked
to provide the most current and proper methods for
users-264

3/7

developing and designing in WordPress. Coverage of
HTML5, CSS3, and JavaScript and new chapters on custom
post types, custom taxonomies, Multisite, and extensions
of themes bring the content of this book completely upto-date and provides you with all you need to deploy
successful WordPress sites. Offers an overview of the
WordPress system and describes what happens when a
WordPress-generated web page is displayed Demonstrates
extending WordPress through plugins and customizing it
via themes Combines a developer view of user experience
and optimization with the deployment requirements for
performance, security, and measurement Includes code
downloads and code samples from the book's website
You'll be hard pressed to find a reliable resource with
more advanced content than Professional WordPress,
Second Edition!
Beginning SharePoint 2010 Amanda Perran 2010-12-03 Two
SharePoint MVPs provide the ultimate introduction to
SharePoint 2010 Beginning SharePoint 2010: Building Team
Solutions with SharePoint provides information workers
and site managers with extensive knowledge and expert
advice, empowering them to become SharePoint champions
within their organizations. Provides expansive coverage
of SharePoint topics, as well as specialty areas such as
forms, excel services, records management, and web
content management Details realistic usage scenarios,
and includes practice examples that highlight best
practices for configuration and customization Includes
detailed descriptions and illustrations of SharePoint’s
functionality Designed to mentor and coach business and
technical leaders on the use of SharePoint in addressing
critical information management problems within their
organizations, Beginning SharePoint 2010 is sure to
become the premiere handbook for any active or aspiring
SharePoint expert.
Advanced Topics in Electronic Commerce, Volume 1
Khosrow-Pour, D.B.A., Mehdi 2005-05-30 "This book
provides comprehensive coverage and understanding of the
social, cultural, organizational, and cognitive impacts
of e-commerce technologies and advances on organizations
around the world"--Provided by publisher.
Technical Debt in Practice Neil Ernst 2021-08-17 The
practical implications of technical debt for the entire
software lifecycle; with examples and case studies.
Technical debt in software is incurred when developers
take shortcuts and make ill-advised technical decisions
in the initial phases of a project, only to be
confronted with the need for costly and labor-intensive
workarounds later. This book offers advice on how to
avoid technical debt, how to locate its sources, and how
to remove it. It focuses on the practical implications
of technical debt for the entire software life cycle,
with examples and case studies from companies that range
from Boeing to Twitter. Technical debt is normal; it is
part of most iterative development processes. But if
debt is ignored, over time it may become unmanageably
complex, requiring developers to spend all of their
effort fixing bugs, with no time to add new features-and after all, new features are what customers really
value. The authors explain how to monitor technical
debt, how to measure it, and how and when to pay it
down. Broadening the conventional definition of
technical debt, they cover requirements debt,
implementation debt, testing debt, architecture debt,
documentation debt, deployment debt, and social debt.
They intersperse technical discussions with "Voice of
the Practitioner" sidebars that detail real-world
experiences with a variety of technical debt issues.
IT Career JumpStart Naomi J. Alpern 2011-12-20 A
practical approach for anyone looking to enter the
ITworkforce Before candidates can begin to prepare for
any kind ofcertification, they need a basic
understanding of the varioushardware and software
components used in a computer network. Aimedat aspiring
IT professionals, this invaluable book strips down
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anetwork to its bare basics, and discusses this complex
topic in aclear and concise manner so that IT beginners
can confidently gainan understanding of fundamental IT
concepts. In addition, a baseknowledge has been
established so that more advanced topics andtechnologies
can be learned over time. Includes a discussion of the
key computer components, such asthe processor and memory
Covers the basics of data storage as well as the
input/outputprocess Zeroes in on basic hardware
configuration including how toinstall hardware and
software drivers Introduces various computer operating
systems, including theWindows OS family, Linux, and Mac.
Looks at basic networking concepts and design IT Career
JumpStart is an ideal starting point for anyonelooking
for a career in IT but doesn't know where to start.
CCSP CSI Exam Cram 2 (Exam Cram 642-541) Annlee Hines
2003 In this book you'll learn how to: identify the
information assets in a network which must be protected;
recognize which threats apply to which network assets;
choose an appropriate technology to mitigate a threat;
apply network defense in layers; choose the appropriate
security product to protect the network ingress from the
Internet, DMZ, VPNs, campus servers, management network,
branches; protect network devices from misuse by
hackers; and choose alternative security designs.
Modern Concepts of Security James Ohwofasa Akpeninor
2013-02-04 I have been associated with the security
operations at various levels of jurisdictions from the
National security policing (covert operations) to the
Industrial/Commercial security setup; to Corporations
proprietary security practice and supervision over the
past three decades. In this stretch, I have come to be
conscious of the vital necessity for comprehensive
documentation of security and safety archetypes for the
study of this unique profession in which reference
materials for developing core and universal curricula
for training or self improvement of security operatives
are hard to come by. Mainly because most law enforcement
agents or persons charged with security managements –
Law enforcement officers; Security Directors, Fire
Safety Directors, the police and even Contract Security
firms have hardly come to terms with the professional
demands of this specialized professional calling which
has assumed the centre stage of global reckoning of the
present-day. With these concerns, I have designed this
book to be a working companion to personnel and agencies
in the security professional vocation along with
students of peace and conflicts studies; criminology and
security studies – the Armed forces personnel and other
National Security Agents (DSS, DIA, NIA, NAFDAC, NDLEA,
etc.); the Para-military (Police, ICPC, EFCC, Customs &
Excise and Immigrations departments, FRSC, NCDC, NEMA
and a host of others). In essence, modern security
outlook incorporates the Human Security schools of
thought which is all about the practice of holistic and
global security that is a shift from the traditional
conception of National Security (a state-centred
approach) to focus on the wellbeing of individuals,
which is yet to be cultivated in the African continent
resulting in enduring problems of disease, poverty,
security adversities, violence and insurgences, human
rights abuses and civil strives. The reference volumes
afford abundant valuable materials on modern concepts of
security meant to offer sound basic knowledge for
security practitioners, contract security firms as well
as for individual reading to boost security
consciousness of the entire public which can be adapted,
modified, rejected or used for the reader's own
purposes. I therefore entrust this book to the kind
consideration of security practitioners and managers in
general, especially the certified national and
international security and law enforcement
professionals. I hope that the contents will be of
material benefit to the entire security community
because it is only when knowledge is applied
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specifically to the needs of a particular skill that it
becomes of true value. Therein lays the reader's part.
JIRA 7 Essentials Patrick Li 2016-11-23 Explore the
great features of the all-new JIRA 7 to manage projects
and effectively handle bugs and software issues About
This Book Updated for JIRA 7, this book covers all the
new features introduced in JIRA 7 with a dedicated
chapter on JIRA Service Desk—one of the biggest new addons to JIRA This book lays a strong foundation to work
with agile projects in JIRA from both the administrator
and end user's perspective Work through step-by-step
exercises at the end of each chapter for you to try out
and reinforce your skills Who This Book Is For This book
will be especially useful for project managers but it's
also intended for other JIRA users, including
developers, and any other industry besides software
development, who would like to leverage JIRA's powerful
task management and workflow features to better manage
their business processes. What You Will Learn Understand
JIRA's data hierarchy and how to design and work with
projects in JIRA Plan and set up a new JIRA 7 instance
from scratch for production use Using JIRA for agile
software projects, business process management, customer
service support, and more Understand issues and work
with them Design both system and custom fields to behave
differently under different contexts Create and design
your own screens and apply them to different project and
issue types Gain an understanding of the workflow and
its various components Set up both incoming and outgoing
mail servers to work with e-mails In Detail Atlassian
JIRA is an enterprise-issue tracker system. One of its
key strengths is its ability to adapt to the needs of
the organization, ranging from building Atlassian
application interfaces to providing a platform for addons to extend JIRA's capabilities. JIRA 7 Essentials,
now in its fourth edition, provides a comprehensive
explanation covering all major components of JIRA 7,
which includes JIRA Software, JIRA Core, and JIRA
Service Works. The book starts by explaining how to plan
and set up a new JIRA 7 instance from scratch for
production use before moving on to the more key features
such as e-mails, workflows, business processes, and so
on. Then you will understand JIRA's data hierarchy and
how to design and work with projects in JIRA. Issues
being the corner stone of using JIRA, you will gain a
deep understanding of issues and their purpose. Then you
will be introduced to fields and how to use custom
fields for more effective data collections. You will
then learn to create new screens from scratch and
customize it to suit your needs. The book then covers
workflows and business processes, and you will also be
able to set up both incoming and outgoing mail servers
to work with e-mails. Towards the end, we explain JIRA's
security model and introduce you to one of JIRA's new
add-ons: JIRA Service Desk, which allows you to run JIRA
as a computer support portal. Style and approach This is
a comprehensive, practical guide on using JIRA to
efficiently manage all your projects. It provides clear,
step-by-step explanations, and shows how you can use the
various features of JIRA to manage your projects more
efficiently.
Implementing Database Security and Auditing Ron Ben
Natan 2005-05-20 This book is about database security
and auditing. You will learn many methods and techniques
that will be helpful in securing, monitoring and
auditing database environments. It covers diverse topics
that include all aspects of database security and
auditing - including network security for databases,
authentication and authorization issues, links and
replication, database Trojans, etc. You will also learn
of vulnerabilities and attacks that exist within various
database environments or that have been used to attack
databases (and that have since been fixed). These will
often be explained to an “internals level. There are
many sections which outline the “anatomy of an attack –
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before delving into the details of how to combat such an
attack. Equally important, you will learn about the
database auditing landscape – both from a business and
regulatory requirements perspective as well as from a
technical implementation perspective. * Useful to the
database administrator and/or security administrator regardless of the precise database vendor (or vendors)
that you are using within your organization. * Has a
large number of examples - examples that pertain to
Oracle, SQL Server, DB2, Sybase and even MySQL.. * Many
of the techniques you will see in this book will never
be described in a manual or a book that is devoted to a
certain database product. * Addressing complex issues
must take into account more than just the database and
focusing on capabilities that are provided only by the
database vendor is not always enough. This book offers a
broader view of the database environment - which is not
dependent on the database platform - a view that is
important to ensure good database security.
Structuring Your Business for Success Ira S. Kalb 1992
Energy and Water Development Appropriations for 2002
United States. Congress. House. Committee on
Appropriations. Subcommittee on Energy and Water
Development 2001
Dynamics 365 Essentials Sarah Critchley 2020-06-25
Discover what the Common Data Service is and how
Dynamics 365 fits in the Power Platform. Learn how to
set up core Dynamics 365 Customer Engagement
functionality and build more customized processes using
model-driven apps. This book covers the Dynamics 365
Online system for sales, customer service, marketing,
field service, and Outlook integration. In this second
edition, core platform changes from the Common Data
Service are included and you will know what this means
for Dynamics 365. Updated features include processes,
the latest form and view designer, and Business Process
Flows. The book also includes new chapters on portals
and power virtual agents. After reading Dynamics 365
Essentials, you will have mastered the core
functionality available in Dynamics 365 CE and modeldriven applications, and will be able to set it up for a
range of different business scenarios. What You Will
LearnSet up the core standard features of Dynamics 365
CE Create model-driven apps within Dynamics 365
customized to specific business needs Customize Dynamics
365 CE and leverage process automation functionality
through the UI Study the Common Data Service for Apps
Who This Book Is For Consultants, business analysts,
administrators, and project managers who are looking for
more information about Dynamics 365
Checkpoint Next Generation Security Administration
Syngress 2002-04-11 Unparalleled security management
that IT professionals have been waiting for. Check Point
Software Technologies is the worldwide leader in
securing the Internet. The company's Secure Virtual
Network (SVN) architecture provides the infrastructure
that enables secure and reliable Internet
communications. CheckPoint recently announced a groundbreaking user interface that meets the computer
industry's Internet security requirements. The Next
Generation User Interface is easy to use and offers
unparalleled security management capabilities by
creating a visual picture of security operations.
CheckPoint Next Generation Security Administration will
be a comprehensive reference to CheckPoint's newest
suite of products and will contain coverage of: Next
Generation User Interface, Next Generation Management,
Next Generation Performance, Next Generation VPN
Clients, and Next Generation Systems. CheckPoint are a
company to watch, they have captured over 50% of the VPN
market and over 40% of the firewall market according to
IDC Research Over 29,000 IT professionals are CheckPont
Certified This is the first book to covers all
components of CheckPoint's new suite of market-leading
security products - it will be in demand!
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Windows 8 Bible Jim Boyce 2012-10-10 The first and last
word on the feature-packed new Windows 8 Windows 8 is an
exciting new version of Microsoft's flagship operating
system and it's packed with exciting new features. From
the new Windows 82032s lock screen and the new Internet
Explorer to a built-in PDF reader and new user
interface, Windows 8 is not only a replacement for
Windows 7 but a serious OS for today's tablet and
touchscreen device users. And what better way to get the
very most out of it than with this equally impressive
new book from Microsoft experts? Over 900 pages packed
with tips, instruction, and techniques help you hit the
ground running with Windows 8. Provides complete how-to
coverage of Windows 8 in a thoroughly redesigned and
revised new Bible from an expert author team Covers all
the exciting new Windows 8 features, including the
Windows 82032s lock screen, Internet Explorer Immersive,
Modern Reader, a new interface, and more Helps new and
inexperienced users, as well as those upgrading from
Windows 7, Windows Vista, or Windows XP Also explores
new connections to cloud applications and data,
distributed file system replication, and improvements to
branch cache Get the very most out of Windows 8, no
matter what device you run it on, with Windows 8 Bible.
Microsoft Private Cloud Computing Aidan Finn 2012-06-13
Learn the foundation of cloud computing and how to build
your own Microsoft private cloud Written by a team of
expert authors who are MVPs and leaders in their
respective fields, this one-of-a-kind book is an
essential resource for IT administrators who are
responsible for implementing and managing a cloud
infrastructure. You’ll quickly learn how cloud computing
offers significant cost savings while also providing new
levels of speed and agility. Serving as a how-to guide,
Microsoft Private Cloud Computing walks you through
building a secure, internal cloud and delivering it as a
service to your company using Microsoft Windows Server
Hyper-V and Microsoft System Center Virtual Machine
Manager 2012. Walks you through the entire process:
understanding cloud computing, understanding the
Microsoft concept of a private cloud, deploying a
private cloud fabric, deploying services, and building a
private cloud, as well as integrating it with
Microsoft’s public cloud to create a cross-premises or
public cloud Discusses fabric management with System
Center Virtual Machine Manager (VMM) 2012 Examines how
to provide network and storage with VMM 2012 Looks at
the VMM library configuration Discusses private cloud
and cloud service management with Microsoft App
Controller Microsoft Private Cloud Computing is a musthave comprehensive resource that covers all aspects of
implementing a private cloud.
Inside Citrix MetaFrame XP Ted Harwood 2002 The most
comprehensive reference on the market for MetaFrame XP
and the only book with a strong focus on Web-enabling
enterprise applications using NFuse technology, this
guide contains several real-world examples to drive home
the main points.
SQL Server 2014 with PowerShell v5 Cookbook Donabel
Santos 2015-12-04 Over 150 real-world recipes to
simplify database management, automate repetitive tasks,
and enhance your productivity About This Book This book
helps you build a strong foundation to get you
comfortable using PowerShell with SQL Server, empowering
you to create more complex scripts for your day-to-day
job The book provides numerous guidelines, tips, and
explanations on how and when to use PowerShell cmdlets,
WMI, SMO, .NET classes, or other components It offers
easy-to-follow, practical recipes to help you get the
most out of SQL Server and PowerShell Who This Book Is
For If you are a SQL Server database professional (DBA,
developer, or BI developer) who wants to use PowerShell
to automate, integrate, and simplify database tasks,
this books is for you. Prior knowledge of scripting
would be helpful, but it is not necessary. What You Will
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Learn Explore database objects and execute queries on
multiple servers Manage and monitor the running of SQL
Server services and accounts Back up and restore
databases Create an inventory of database properties and
server configuration settings Maintain permissions and
security for users Work with CLR assemblies, XML, and
BLOB objects in SQL Manage and deploy SSIS packages and
SSRS reports In Detail PowerShell can be leveraged when
automating and streamlining SQL Server tasks. PowerShell
comes with a rich set of cmdlets, and integrates tightly
with the .NET framework. Its scripting capabilities are
robust and flexible, allowing you to simplify automation
and integration across different Microsoft applications
and components. The book starts with an introduction to
the new features in SQL Server 2014 and PowerShell v5
and the installation of SQL Server. You will learn about
basic SQL Server administration tasks and then get to
know about some security-related topics such as the
authentication mode and assigning permissions. Moving
on, you will explore different methods to back up and
restore your databases and perform advanced
administration tasks such as working with Policies,
Filetables, and SQL audits. The next part of the book
covers more advanced HADR tasks such as log shipping and
data mirroring, and then shows you how to develop your
server to work with BLOB, XML, and JSON. Following on
from that, you will learn about SQL Server's BI stack,
which includes SSRS reports, the SSIS package, and the
SSAS cmdlet and database. Snippets not specific to SQL
Server will help you perform tasks quickly on SQL
servers. Towards the end of the book, you will find some
useful information, which includes a PowerShell tutorial
for novice users, some commonly-used PowerShell and SQL
Server syntax, and a few online resources. Finally, you
will create your own SQL Server Sandbox VMs. All these
concepts will help you to efficiently manage your
administration tasks. Style and approach SQL Server 2014
with PowerShell v5 Cookbook is an example-focused book
that provides step-by-step instructions on how to
accomplish specific SQL Server tasks using PowerShell.
Each recipe is followed by an analysis of the steps or
design decisions taken and additional information about
the task at hand. Working scripts are provided for all
examples so that you can dive in right away. You can
read this book sequentially by chapter or you can pick
and choose which topics you need right away.
Building Google Cloud Platform Solutions Ted Hunter
2019-03-26 Build cost-effective and robust cloud
solutions with Google Cloud Platform (GCP) using these
simple and practical recipes Key FeaturesExplore the
various service offerings of the GCPHost a Python
application on Google Compute EngineSecurely maintain
application states with Cloud Storage, Datastore, and
BigtableBook Description GCP is a cloud computing
platform with a wide range of products and services that
enable you to build and deploy cloud-hosted
applications. This Learning Path will guide you in using
GCP and designing, deploying, and managing applications
on Google Cloud. You will get started by learning how to
use App Engine to access Google's scalable hosting and
build software that runs on this framework. With the
help of Google Compute Engine, you’ll be able to host
your workload on virtual machine instances. The later
chapters will help you to explore ways to implement
authentication and security, Cloud APIs, and commandline and deployment management. As you hone your skills,
you’ll understand how to integrate your new applications
with various data solutions on GCP, including Cloud SQL,
Bigtable, and Cloud Storage. Following this, the book
will teach you how to streamline your workflow with
tools, including Source Repositories, Container Builder,
and Stackdriver. You'll also understand how to deploy
and debug services with IntelliJ, implement continuous
delivery pipelines, and configure robust monitoring and
alerts for your production systems. By the end of this
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Learning Path, you'll be well versed with GCP’s
development tools and be able to develop, deploy, and
manage highly scalable and reliable applications. This
Learning Path includes content from the following Packt
products: Google Cloud Platform for Developers Ted
Hunter and Steven PorterGoogle Cloud Platform Cookbook
by Legorie Rajan PSWhat you will learnHost an
application using Google Cloud FunctionsMigrate a MySQL
database to Cloud SpannerConfigure a network for a
highly available application on GCPLearn simple image
processing using Storage and Cloud FunctionsAutomate
security checks using Policy ScannerDeploy and run
services on App Engine and Container EngineMinimize
downtime and mitigate issues with Stackdriver Monitoring
and DebuggerIntegrate with big data solutions, including
BigQuery, Dataflow, and Pub/SubWho this book is for This
Learning Path is for IT professionals, engineers, and
developers who want to implement Google Cloud in their
organizations. Administrators and architects planning to
make their organization more efficient with Google Cloud
will also find this Learning Path useful. Basic
understanding of GCP and its services is a must.
Conditions of Competition in U.S. Forest Products Trade,
Inv. 332-400
Laws Passed by the Legislature of the State of Nebraska
Nebraska 1895 CANCELLED SUBSCRIPTION TO FICHE ENDING
WITH 2000 (vol.II).
Psychology of Substance Abuse André Luiz Monezi Andrade
2021-04-15 This book is a guide for psychologists
working with substance users in different healthcare
settings, from private clinical practice to larger
health institutions and community services. It presents
a comprehensive overview of the different aspects
involved with substance use disorders from a
psychological perspective, from prevention to recovery.
The volume offers an integrative view about
neurobiological, behavioral and psychosocial aspects
related to becoming a substance user; shows how
psychological assessment tools can be used to diagnose
substance use disorders; describes how different kinds
of psychotherapy can be applied in the treatment of
substance use disorders; and presents a range of
evidence-based clinical and social interventions
designed for both prevention and treatment of substance
use disorders. Apart from covering the whole range of
services related to the prevention, diagnosis and
treatment of substance use disorders, the volume also
shows how these issues can be approached from different
theoretical perspectives within psychology, such as:
Behavioral and Cognitive Psychology Neuropsychology
Existential Psychology Phenomenology Psychoanalysis
Analytical Psychology Community and Social Psychology
Psychology of Substance Abuse: Psychotherapy, Clinical
Management and Social Intervention will be a useful
resource for psychologists and other health
professionals working with substance users, as well as
to undergraduate and graduate students looking for a
comprehensive introduction to the psychology of
substance abuse.
Wireless Video Communications Lajos Hanzo 2001-03-12
Bridging the gap between the video compression and
communication communities, this unique volume provides
an all-encompassing treatment of wireless video
communications, compression, channel coding, and
wireless transmission as a joint subject. WIRELESS VIDEO
COMMUNICATIONS begins with relatively simple compression
and information theoretical principles, continues
through state-of-the-art and future concepts, and
concludes with implementation-ready system solutions.
This book's deductive presentation and broad scope make
it essential for anyone interested in wireless
communications. It systematically converts the lessons
of Shannon's information theory into design principles
applicable to practical wireless systems. It provides in
a comprehensive manner "implementation-ready" overall
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system design and performance studies, giving cognizance
to the contradictory design requirements of video
quality, bit rate, delay, complexity error resilience,
and other related system design aspects. Topics covered
include information theoretical foundations block-based
and convolutional channel coding very-low-bit-rate video
codecs and multimode videophone transceivers highresolution video coding using both proprietary and
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standard schemes CDMA/OFDM systems, third-generation and
beyond adaptive video systems. WIRELESS VIDEO
COMMUNICATIONS is a valuable reference for postgraduate
researchers, system engineers, industrialists, managers
and visual communications practitioners.
Managing the Menopause Nicholas Panay 2020-05-31 A
comprehensive yet accessible reference guide to the
practical management of menopausal symptoms.
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